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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

EYFS and KS1 Nativity - Superstar! 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are performing Superstar on Monday, 18th December at the 

Walmsley Parish Community Hall.  There will be two performances - 9:30am and 1:30pm. 

 

Reception: 

Children are stable animals.  They can choose to be a cow, donkey or sheep.  Please send in a 

named costume.  This could be a onesie, bought costume or top and leggings/jogging pants 

and a headdress… please do not send a ‘face’ mask as we are singing!  They will also need 

pumps, shoes or appropriate footwear. 

 

Year 1: 

 

 

Children are Bethlehem villagers.  We are hoping you could get creative and find 

things at home to make the costumes.  Please do not feel the need to go out and 

buy a costume.  All children will need pumps, shoes or appropriate footwear.  

 

 

Year 2:  

Children are a range of characters.  We will be sending home an additional note to let you know 

what character your child is and what your child should wear.  We are hoping you could get 

creative and find things at home to make the costumes.  Please do not feel the need to go out 

and buy a costume.  All children will need pumps, shoes or appropriate footwear. 

 

Please send all items into school from Friday, 8th December in a NAMED carrier bag.  

All items sent into school MUST be clearly named. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

The EYFS and KS1 Team 
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